
 

September 10th, 2018 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Proposition 65 became a California state law in 1986. Its official name is the Safe Drinking Water and 

Toxic Enforcement Act.  The law requires a warning to be included on any consumer product that has 

the potential to expose Californians to certain chemicals unless the exposure is low enough to pose 

no significant risk of cancer or is significantly below levels observed to cause birth defects or other 

reproductive harm. 

Certain Texcel products now display the below warning about chemicals or compounds found within 

our products.  

CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 WARNING: This product contains chemicals known to the State of 

California to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. For more information: 

www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 

Most rubber, brass, steel and other similar materials contain one of the listed chemicals, but 

extensive testing to determine the exposure level is below Proposition 65 standards has not been 

completed by the industry. Therefore, we are placing this label on such products to comply with the 

California state law.   

Please visit www.P65Warnings.ca.gov for more information, including the complete list of chemicals. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us directly at 800.231.7116 

 
Best regards,  

 
Ed Nasta                           
President  
 

http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/

